MISHOP News from all activities. \
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“International Exchange Ski Tour 2025” was held in Nagano Prefecture, for two
days and one night on February 8-9. 36 foreign residents and 22 member volun-

teers enjoyed skiing, playing in the snow, and socializing.
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%i%:r;% Foreign citizen

@ This is the 2™ time | go on a ski tour
with MISHOP. The tour was always
fun and interesting.This time was
more well prepared than the 1 time
so MISHOP has improved planning

and organizing. Thanks for taking care

of us during this trip. Hope to see you

all next year.
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\ around the table with their families. j
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@ It’s so happy to join this event. The dishes are il
very delicious. The atmosphere are very warm. All
of the staff of MISHOP and the Ukrainian teacher

Olena. Thank you very much!

“Let’s Eat Around the World” —a program to enjoy
friendly interaction while cooking dishes from around
the world—was held on February 22 (Sat) at Mitaka

Ekimae Community Center. The theme was “Ukraine.”

OLENA, a displaced person, led the class in making |

and tasting three typical Ukrainian home-style winter dishes.
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It has been more than three years since Russia launched its
military invasion of Ukraine. Currently, 47 displaced Ukrainians
are living in Mitaka City, but the road to a ceasefire is difficult,
and it is hard to predict when they will be able to return home.
The Ukrainian food we sampled at “Let’s Eat Around the World”
had the warm appeal of home cooking. | couldn’t help but pray
that the day will soon come when these displaced people can sit




